
The Parish Post 
The latest news from Parish Church CE Primary School 

8th October 2021 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:   Erika and Lily 

Cotswold:  Althea and Rebecca 

Swaledale:  Harry and Madeleine 

Teeswater:  Ada and Brooke 

Dorset Downs:   David and Heidi 

Dalesbred: Bridget and Faith 

Oxford:  Aisha and Daniel 

Cheviot:  Lulu-Nayab and Brodie 

Herdwick: Jack and Daniel 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Well done to: Joseph, Joshua, 

Aneeqa, Mueez, Harper, 

Domanick, Wilson, Alfred, Robin, 

Callum, Edison, Poppy, Thea, 

Seren, Faith T, Alicia, Elsie D, John, 

Noah M, Peter, Leo L, Ada, Felix, 

Myles, Elijah, Eliza, Lauren, Dexter, 

Matilda M, Esther, Rowan, Dale, 

Mia D, Edward T, and Mriga for 

completing the Summer Reading 

Challenge 2021! 

Monday 11th Stay and Play in Suffolk Class 

Tuesday 12th Flu immunisations in school 

Wednesday 13th open day for next year’s 

reception families 

Thursday 14th KS2 Cross Country running 

Friday 15th Year 6 Raising Aspirations visit by Chief 

Petty Officer Potter 

Week beginning 18th Parent consultation meetings  

Tuesday 19th school photographs (individual and 

families) 

Wednesday 20th Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 

Friday 22nd Half term (and breathe!!) 



Wednesday 20th 
October at 2pm 

Join us in the school hall from 2pm for a 
drink, some cake and a good old fashioned 
natter.  Come and help us  to raise vital 
funds for people living with cancer.  

Any donations of biscuits and cake is 
warmly welcomed! 

Parent/Carer Consultation Meetings 

These will be held during the week beginning the 

18th October.  After the success of the virtual 

meetings last year, these will be held via Microsoft 

Teams.  Your child’s class teacher will be 

contacting you  so that you can make an 

appointment at a mutually agreed time.  Please 

let us know if this will be difficult for you, so we can 

make alternative arrangements. 

Thank you for your very generous donations 

for our Harvest Festival, these will be making 

their way to the Skipton Food Bank,  It was 

lovely to be back in Church again and to 

welcome so many friend and family to the 

service.   

Your children are a credit to you and 

our school.  They behaved 

impeccably walking to and from 

Church, not an easy task taking over 

200 children up the High Street!!  

Thank you to our parent helpers. 

We have never had such a large congregation, and 

the children ‘lifted’ the roof with their amazing signing.  

We are looking forward to seeing you again for our 

Christmas Service in December. 



This week at Parish…. 
Years 5 and 6 visited the Skipton 

Academy to put into practice what 

they have learnt in PE over the last 

few weeks for a touch rugby 

tournament. 

We all took part in our Harvest 

Service at Church.  Every class read 

the prayer they had written for this 

special occasion. 


